
State of California
SECRETARY OF STATE

BUSINESS PROGRAMS DIVISION

NA NIE RESERVT\TION CERTIFI CATE

BEN KALESHO
1620 CLIFFDALE RD
EL CAJON, CA 92O2O

RESERVATION

ISSUE DATE

EXPIRES

* 2013240900s8

08/28/13

7A/28/73

RE: SAN DIEGO EAST COUNTY CHALDEAN AMERICAN CHAMBER OF. COMMERCE
LLC

The above-referenced name i.s reserved for a period of si.xty (60)
days/commencingr on the above issue date, for use by the addressee
as specified by California Corporations Code section 2AI(c),
5122(c), 7122{d), 9122(c), I23O2(d), }5901.09 or 17053.

NOTE: This reservation does not guarantee that the reserved name
complies with all federal and state laws. At the time of filing
the document contaj.ning the reserved name, it is your
responsibility to ensure that you have complied with aII federal
and state laws, lncluding specific name requi.rements. In some
circumstances, the reserved name may require addi.tlonal
approval/consent pursuant to applicable law at the tlme of filing.
Name styles for parti-cular types of business entiti"es and the
need for consent/approval requlred by law are not considered at
the time of the name reservation-

Therefore, no financlal commitment relatlng to the proposed name
should be made based on the reservation, as the business entlty
is not created or qualifj-ed until the appropriate documents have
been submitted to, and filed by, the Secretary of State.

For llmited partnership (LP) name reservations: An LP name 1s
reserved pursuant to the Uni.form Li.mited Partnership Act of 2008.
A name reserved on behalf of an LP that remaj.ns subject to the
prior law will be reviewed for compliance with tbat prior law at
the time of flllnq the document-
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